Template for Program Director Letter to Accompany Special Projects Form for “Away Rotations” during which a resident will not be conducting direct patient care:  
International rotations and any other rotations conducted outside of UNC Healthcare in which NO direct patient care will be conducted must be approved through the usual process involving a Special Projects form, and accompanied by a letter, signed by the Program Director and the resident, in the following format:

Dear Drs. Goldstein and Lindsey,

In support of the proposed elective educational experience (described in the attached special projects form), we the undersigned confirm that no direct clinical care will be provided by the resident during this rotation.  Furthermore, we acknowledge that, if there are any activities or actions during this rotation that could be construed as practicing medicine, neither UNC Hospitals nor any of its affiliates will be responsible for providing any liability coverage; and any adjudicated claim(s) against the resident as a result thereof will be solely the resident’s responsibility to cover.

Sincerely,

Residency Director



Resident Physician

